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Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy Announcement on List of Applicants who 

passed the Selection to Enroll to the Bachelor of Business Administration 

International Program, Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy for the 

Academic Year 2022 (Admission Round) 

(Additional) 

The Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy, Chulalongkorn University has announced the list of 

accepted candidates for the admission to the Bachelor of Business Administration International 

Program, for the Academic Year 2022 (Admission Round) to have the accepted candidates 

confirmed their enrollment on 21 April 2022 within 12.00 hrs. It appeared that the number of 

accepted candidates who confirmed their enrollment is less than the number announced. 

Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy, Chulalongkorn University, therefore, is to announce 

additional 37 accepted candidates for the admission to the Bachelor of Business Administration 

International Program, for the Academic year 2022 (Admission Round) (as per Appendix I) to 

enroll to the BBA International Program. To reduce the infection risk of COVID-19, accepted 

applicants can confirm enrollment online instead of traveling to the Faculty of Commerce 

and Accountancy. Accepted applicants can do the online enrollment confirmation at 

https://admission-bba.acc.chula.ac.th/FrontEnd/Admission/Lo�in.aspx on 25 April 2022 

within 12.00 hrs. Failure to do so means giving up the enrollment. The admission then will be 

finished on 25 April 2022 and the Faculty will not announce any additional accepted candidates 

from the waiting list for the admission in any case. 

Announced on April 22, 2022 

Dean, Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy 

Chulalongkorn University 

https://admission-bba.acc.chula.ac.th/FrontEnd/Admission/Login.aspx
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